
 

Summer 1st Half Term 2025 
 

 
Next half term we have 
Cheerleading sessions, a Striking and 
Fielding Festival, Cricket 
Tournament, Animal Olympics, 
Lunchtime Fitness Club, Dance Club, 
Tag Rugby Festival to look forward 
to. 
 

 
 
Tuesday 3rd – 10th June 
Y6 Go-Velo 
Tuesday 3rd June 
Brockholes Workshops Y1,2,3,4 
Friday 6thJune 
Non-Uniform – Bring a Bottle 
Tuesday 17th June  
Y6 Trinity Baptist – Transition Event 
Tuesday 17th June 24th June 
New-Intake Taster Afternoon 
Wednesday 18th – 19th June 
Artist Workshops 
Wednesday 18th / 24th June 
Y6- Transition Alder Grange 
Thursday 3rd July 
Y6- Transition All Saints, The Valley, 
Whitworth High, Haslingden High 
Thursday 3rd July 
School Art Exhibition 
Thursday 3rd July 
Y4 Red Cross 1st Aid Training 
Friday 4th July 
Y5 Red Cross 1st Aid Training 
Friday 4th July 
Y6- Transition, Todmorden High, 
BRGS 
Thursday 10th July  
Sports Day  
Monday 14th July  

STEM Lego Workshops Y4/Y5 
Wednesday 16th July  
Leavers Assembly 
Thursday 17th July  
Leavers Disco 
 

 

 
The Key Stage One Pupils have enjoyed the 

opportunity to 
develop their dance 
skills with Helen 
from Fusion Dance. 
 
Our Girl’s Cricket 

team competed in the Rossendale Girl’s 
Dynamos 
Cricket 
Tournament. 
They won 
their 1st 
match and 
narrowly lost 
their 2nd match to finish in 2nd Place. Special 
thank you to Y6 pupils, Leo Vincent and Oscar 
Middleton, for their support with coaching 
the team. 
We took a team of 7 pupils from KS2 to 

represent Thorn in the 
High 5 Netball 
Tournament. Well done to 
Millie Huggett, Joshua 

Burr, Lola Greenwood, Lottie 
Jamieson, Leo Vincent, Mason Freeman and 
Delilah Lidster. 
Our Cross Country Team travelled to Marl 
Pits to run in the Rossendale Cross Country 
Races. 

DON’T BE LATE BE GREAT 
Week 1 Winner – Kade Walsh 
Week 2 Winner - Emilia Holt 
Week 3 Winner – Rhoda Fowosere 
Week 4 Winner – To be announced 

 

 
 
Year 6 have been working 
exceptionally hard in the run up to 

the 
SATs 
and  

during the assessment weeks. We 
await the results later in the 
summer term. All the children 
without exception tried their very 
best. 
 

 
 

SCHOOL CLOSES Friday 
23rd May  

at 3.15p.m. 
We re-open on  
 

Tuesday 3rd June 2025 at 
8.45a.m.  

 
Have a safe holiday and we 
look forward to seeing you 
all after the break. Fingers 
crossed the weather 
remains settled. 


